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Compliance Review and Decision on b e  City Of Boston's Charlestown Navy Yard 
Waterfront Activation Network Plan ;and Water-Dependent Use Management Plan 

Today, on behalf of Secretary Ian A. Bowles, ' 1 am approving, subject to the conditions 

discussed below, the Waterfront Activation Network Plan ("Network Plan") and the Water- 

Dependent Use Management Plan ("Management Plan") for the Charlestown Navy Yard 

submitted by the City of Boston ("City"), dated May 25, 2007. My approval decision is 

generally governed by Requirements 7 and 8 of the Secretary's 1991 Decision on City of Boston 

Hrqlrestfor Approval of rhe Boston Harborp~zrk Plan ("1991 Decision") within the context of the 

Municipal Harbor Planning regulations at 30 1 CMR 23.00. 

Pursuant to the procedures set forth in Requirements 7 and 8 of the Secretary's 1991 

Decision, the Network Plan and the Management Plan were submitted to the Executive Office of 

Energy and Environmental Affairs (EEA) on May 25, 2007. Written comments were accepted 

during an extended. 60-day comment period ending August 10. 2 0 0 7 . ~  During this comment 

period, a public hearing was held in the City of Boston on June 27, 2007, and oral comments 

were accepted. Forty-nine written comment letters were received during the comment period. 

These included comments from neighborhood residents, elected officials, state agencies, and 

waterfront advocacy organizations. In addition, the review process included an extended 

consultation session with staff of EEA, the Massachusetts Office of Coastal Zone Management 

(CZM), and the Waterways Regulation Program of the Department of Environmental Protection 

(MassDEP). In response to public comments and input received during the consultation session, 

the Boston Redevelopment Authority (BRA) submitted revised and updated information on the 

proposed offsetting measures. A summary of these offsetting measures was puhlicly noticed in 

the Environmental Monitor on February 20, 2008. 

' Secretary Ian A. Bowles recused himself from the process as he is a resident of Charlestown 

'The public comment prescribed by rules at 301 CMR 23.04(3) is 30 days. The public comment period was 
extended at the request of the Friends of the Charlestown Navy Yard to ensure sufficient time for review and 
comment. 










































